
 

 

 CHINO HIGH SCHOOL   

  DAILY BULLETIN 
Monday, March 19, 2018 

 

REGULAR BELL SCHEDULE 

                           PER 0  6:28 -  7:24     PER. 4  10:39 - 11:40 
                           PER.1  7:30 -  8:27      LUNCH 11:40 - 12:10 
                           PER.2  8:33 - 9:30       PER.5   12:16 - 1:13 

      PER.3  9:36 - 10:33      PER.6   1:19 -2:16 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow 

 
DAILY FACT 

  
 

 SENIORS 

Be a part of the first ever Academic Senior Signing. Turn in a copy or proof of college acceptance 

by April 13th to your counselor in order to be a part of the special day! 

 
District has decided to extend the deadline to Monday, April 9, 2018 to submit applications for 

the Golf Tournament scholarships and the Gretchen McCombs Memorial Scholarship. The 

scholarships must be turned into the Principals’ Offices by noon that day.  

 

Senior Spirit Day is Wednesday, March 21.Wear your animal onesie or your favorite animal print. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

STUDENT SECTION 

Sophomores, Juniors & Seniors - do you have at least a 3.3 weighted  GPA or higher?   Please 

see Ms. Hatch in Room 58 to pick up your academic letter application starting Wednesday, 

March 22.  Letters are free for students with ASB cards; $25 without - $10 for 2nd or 3rd year 

emblems. 

 
The spring ASVAB exam will take place on Tuesday, March 27th.  Stop by the College & Career 

Center to sign-up.  Deadline to sign-up is Friday, March 23rd. 

 

Students, don’t forget that breakfast is the most important meal of the day. Breakfast is served 

from 7am to 7:30am daily.  

 
             
 
 
 



 

 
 

CLUB SECTION 

 
Students interested in joining Renaissance next year, please pick up your application from Ms. 

Hatch in Room 58.  All applications must be submitted by March 30th.  Interviews will be held 

April 9, 10, & 11.   

 

The Play Les Miserables  last showing is tonight Tickets  are $9.00/MPR   Show starts at 

7:00PM  see cast members for discount coupons.   

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

SPORTS SECTION 

 
There is still time to sign up and volunteer for the Chino Relays going on this Saturday,  

March24. You may sign-up in the Activities Office. 

 


